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Dear parents/carers, 

We would like to thank you for all of your cake donations and
donations for our odd sock day for our Zoe's place fundraiser

before half term. We raised over £300 in total and all of this has
been sent to the Zoe's Place Organisation. 

On Wednesday Y5 and Y6 members of our School Council will be
attending the first meeting of this year at LACE in Sefton Park.

They will be discussing children's rights ahead of World Children's
Day which takes place the following week. 

Year 3 will be going to the World Museum on Thursday 5th
December. If you have not yet returned your permission slip

please return to school as soon as possible. 

We sent out letters before the half term break for PGL as the
closing date for deposits to hold a place is today. If you would still
like a place please speak to Mrs Hayes as soon as possible. Places

will be confirmed Monday morning. 

The Book Fair is coming to Roscoe on Monday 2nd December until
Thursday 5th December. We will send out further information

nearer the time. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Jones and Team



ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

STAR OF THE
WEEK

STAR OF THE
WEEK

Reception  - Bobby
Year 1 - Joba

Year 2 - Elliott
Year 3 - Liam
Year 4 - Dalal
Year 5 - Amos 

Year 6 - Michael 
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Safe
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YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This weeks winners!

Our attendance for this week has taken
another dip and is currently 95.8%. Let's
keep working on getting this back up to

97% and above. Please remember to
contact the attendance team if you need

any advice or support.

Year 5 have shown respect
through kindness this week and

the children have identified other
children showing kindness around

the school 

Year 2
98.3%



CHILDREN IN NEED

Friday 15th Nvember

YOUNG MARKETEERSYOUNG MARKETEERS
Our year 4 children worked with Lisa from the
Young Marketeers this week to prepare the
ground for winter in order to use the ground

to plant vegetables in the spring. Children
really enjoyed the session and we can’t wait

for Lisa to come back in 2025 to start
growing!

School Council children met this week to
paint the remembrance poppies. These were

then collected today by the Bombed Out
Church  and will be displayed in the church’s
ground. You are welcome to visit the church

to see the poppies. 

SCHOOL COUNCILSCHOOL COUNCIL

Children are to come to school dressed in the
theme of spots to match Pudsey Bear with a

voluntary donation of £1.  Children are
completing the daily mile and children can

collect sponsorship. Children will take part in a
school assembly and activities. 

Please send children’s PE kit to school in a bag.



13th December 

Church Service 

12th December 

Christmas Jumper
Day 

18th December 

Year 3 and Year 4
Christmas Show 

16th December 

Reception & Nursery
Christmas Show 

15th November 

Children in Need 

17th December 

Year 5 & Year 6
Christmas Show 

19th December 

Year 1 And Year 2
Christmas Show 

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you on Monday.

Mrs Jones and the Roscoe Team 

Ella - Year 2

2nd-5th December

Book Fair

22nd November 

Autism in motion -
Coffee morning 

5th December 

Year 3 World
Museum Trip 

13th December 

ASD Coffee Morning
 

7th July 2025

Y6 PGL




